July 28, 2005



Dear Doug:

As you are aware, your term as a member of the Milwaukee County Elections Commission will expire on June 30, 2005.

I want to express my gratitude and appreciation to you for your dedication and service to the citizens of Milwaukee County by serving on this important Commission.

As you are aware, I am only able to reappoint one Commissioner recommended by the Milwaukee County Republican Party. This is a difficult decision for me because both of you have served the County well as Commissioners. Although I know this will be disappointing to you, I need to inform you that I have decided to reappoint Jack Melvin.

Sincerely,

Scott Walker

Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

C.C. Janice Dunn, Elections Commission